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18th August 2022 

 

Dear Old Southendian, 
 
The Position of Chair of the Executive Committee of the Old Southendian Association 
 
As you may be aware, Clive Shiret has advised the Executive Committee that he will not be seeking re-
election to the Chair of the Committee at this November’s Annual General Meeting.  By then, Clive will 
have served fifteen years as Chair and feels that the time is now right to pass the responsibility to another.  
The Executive Committee thanks Clive most sincerely for his tremendous service to the Committee and 
to the Association and wishes him well as he pursues other interests. 
 
The Succession Sub-Committee of the Executive Committee is tasked with seeking a successor to Clive 
and applications for the position are now invited from the membership, initially for a three-year term. 
 
The role is principally to chair the (quarterly) meetings of the Executive Committee and ensure the Rules 
and Standing Orders of the Association are upheld to the highest standards of probity.  The Chair sets the 
agenda for the Executive Committee meetings, ensures the Association is responsive to the needs and 
wishes of its members and takes a leading role in the various initiatives in which the Association is 
involved.  
 
If you wish to be considered for the position, please submit an email of application demonstrating your 
suitability for the role to the undersigned by Monday, 5th September 2022.  The Succession Sub-
Committee will then shortlist and interview applicants, before putting its nomination to the Executive 
Committee for approval prior to the Annual General Meeting to be held on 9th November next. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you have any queries or require further information 
in respect of the role. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Keith Spenceley (Tuscany, 1973-1980) 
President and General Secretary 
Old Southendian Association 
 
Tel: 07860 207501 
Email: secretary@oldsouthendianassociation.org  

mailto:secretary@oldsouthendianassociation.org

